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Thomas R. Hendricks, P.E.

Consulting Civil Engineers and
Land Surveyors

444 West Baldwin

Alpena, Michigan 49707

Gentlemen:

Thie refere to your letter dated March 17, 1994, for an amendment to Materials
License 21~26329-01.

Your requeet is subject to an amendment fee of $§360 as specified in fee
Category 3P of 10 CFR 170.31 of the enclosed July 20, 1993, Federal Register
notice. Payment of the $360 fee should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commiseion and mailed to the following addrees:

U.S8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Shirley Crutchfield

License Fee and Debt Collection Branch, OC/DAF
Mail Stop MNBB 4503

Washington, D.C. 20555

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff located
at 801 Warrenville Road, Lisle, Illinois 60532-43%1, The fee, however, is
regquired prior to issuance of the amendment. When submitting the fee, please
refer to CONTROL NUMBER 396699.

1f we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of
this letter, we shall assume that you do uot wish to pursue your application
and will void this action.

Sincerely,

Signed by Shirley A. Crutchfield

Shirley Crutchfield

License Fee and Debt Collection Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of the Controller

Enclosure:

July 20, 1993, Federal Register notice
cc: Region I1I
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CONSULTING CIVIL ENGINEERS & LAND SURVE YORS
44 W Baldwin
Alpena M1 49707

Phone: (517) 356-6375
FAX: (517) 354-8286

March 17, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commision, Region III
Materials Liceansing Section

799 Roosevz2lt Road

Glen Ellyn, I11 60137

RE: Radiation Safety Officer

Ladies and Gentlemen,

This letter is to inform you that Craig W. Seger has been named
the Radiation Safety Officer for this company.

Thomas L. Fabis is no longer our designated Radiation Safety
Officer. Please note this change in your records.

Please call if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Thomed £ Rendiuc ) il

Thomas R. Hendricks, P.E.
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CONSULTING CIVIE ENGINEERS & LAND SURVE YORS
444 W Baldwin
Alpena M 49707

Phone: (517) 356-6375
FAX: (517) 354-8286

May 24, 1994

Mr. James Mollauer
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materiale Licensing, PRegion III
B01 Warrenville Rd.
Lisle, IL 60532
RE: Amendment to Materials License 21-26329-01
Dear Mr. Mocllauer,
We wish to void action on the amendment to ocur Material License.
In reevaluating our present situation, we feel it would be best
if Thomas L. Fabis remained Radiation Safety Officer.
Please call if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
(,f/{ - o/ /éxf

Craig W. Seger
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